
ALGOMA HEALTH UNIT – ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Sault Ste. Marie                  Wawa                         Blind River                     Elliott Lake 

705-759-5286 705-856-7208                       705-356-2551   705-848-2314

  

    Receipt/Application #____________ 
 
 
Date: _____________    Receipt #: _______________ 

Owner(s) of Property: _____________________________________________ 

Location of Proposed Development:  Lot No.: _______ Plan No.: __________ 

Municipal Address/Township________________________________________  

 

The Building Code, Section 10 (1) states in part that:  

“No person shall change the use of a building or part of a building which would result in an increase in 

hazard as determined under the building code unless a permit has been issued by the chief building 

official.” 

 

Section 11.4.2.5 of the Building Code tells us how to determine if the change in the building will result in 

an increase in hazard to the sewage system.  

 

We ask that you answer the following questions carefully:    Yes            No 

 

Will the new construction be within 5 metres of the sewage system?   

Will the change add more bedrooms to the building?  

Will the gross living space be increase by more than 15 percent?    

Will there be additional plumbing fixtures added?  

Will there be a major change in type of occupancy?    

 

IF YOU HAVE ANSWERED YES TO ANY OF THE ABOVE QUESTIONS OR YOU DO NOT KNOW 
THE ANSWER, YOUR PROPOSAL MAY OVERLOAD OR DAMAGE YOUR SEWAGE DISPOSAL 
SYSTEM. A PERFORMANCE LEVEL REVIEW IS REQUIRED BEFORE YOU CAN RECEIVE A 
BUILDING PERMIT FROM YOUR MUNICIPAL OFFICE. THE PERFORMANCE LEVEL REVIEW FEE 
OF $50.00 WILL BE APPLIED TO ANY ADDITIONAL APPLICATION COSTS IF OUR REVIEW 
INDICATES THAT THE SEWAGE SYSTEM WILL HAVE TO BE CHANGED AS A RESULT OF YOUR 
PROPOSAL.  
 
IF YOU ANSWER NO TO ALL OF THE ABOVE QUESTIONS YOU MAY APPLY FOR YOUR BUILDING 
PERMIT. PLEASE RETAIN A COPY OF THIS FORM FOR YOUR RECORDS. 
 


